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Term 4 Week 10 Wednesday 10 December 2014 

SAFE RESPONSIBLE RESPECTFUL 

It is wonderful to be back at    

Wollondilly P.S. just in time to join in 

on all the exciting events at this time 

of year. 

May I take this opportunity to say 

thank you to all members of our 

whole school community for  another 

very rewarding year. We hope you 

are able to make it to our assemblies 

and functions over the next week.  

On behalf of all staff, we wish you a 

Merry Christmas and a happy and 

safe New Year. We look forward to 

seeing you all again in 2015 ! 

Mrs Susan Bradley 

Principal 

Wollondilly 

P & C 

Invite you and 

your family 

to 

Christmas 

Carols &           

sausage sizzle 

Monday 

15 

DECEMBER 

STARTS 

6PM in the 

school 

grounds 



2S 

2S are working very hard on their sewing skills using huckaback material. The designs they 

are creating are amazing. We would like to thank the mums and grandparents for helping us 

thread our needles and with our creative designs.  

3D for 3D 

Modroc and wire are great materials for 

making 3D models. The first step is mak-

ing a basic shape in soft wire. The shape 

is then wrapped in plaster cloth and extra 

features added. When the cloth is dry, 

our finished models will be painted with 

bright, festive colours.  

 

Poetry 

6C has been exploring types of poetry this 

week. We experimented with many different 

forms. These included couplets, triplets, quat-

rains, free verse, tongue twisters and acrostic 

poems. We also discovered that poetry is 

used all around us everyday. 6C made a list 

of these which comprised of song lyrics, 

scripts in movies and television and           

advertising on the radio, newspaper and TV. 

Many of us also had a go at writing our own 

song lyrics. It was a bit harder than we origi-

nally thought. 



Year 6 Fete- 2014 



P B PARADE                      
Positive Behaviour in the Classroom 

18 PB Cards 

 Term 4 2014 

Week 10 Wednesday 10 December -                             

3-6 Presentation Assembly, commences 

7pm in the School Hall. 

Week 11 Tuesday 16 December - Year 6 Farewell 

Dinner at Goulburn Soldiers Club from 6pm 

to 9pm. 

Week11 Wednesday 17 December- Last day of  

school for students. 

 Term 1 2015 

Week 1 Tuesday 27 January - Staff                     

Development Day, students do not     

attend school. 

Week 1 Wednesday 28 January  - All students in 

Year 1 to 6 commence school for 2015. 

Week 2 Monday 2 February - Kinder 2015      

commence school. 

Week 2 Wednesday 4 February - P & C Meeting 

in the staffroom, commences at 7.30pm. 

Week 6 Wednesday 6 March - P & C Meeting in 

the staffroom, commences at 7.30pm. 

Week 10 Wednesday 1 April - P & C Meeting in the 

staffroom, commences at 7.30pm.  

Week 10 Thursday 2 April - Term 1 concludes.  

 Term 2 2015 

Week 1 Monday 20 April -Staff Development 

Day, students do not attend school. 

Week 1 Monday 21 April - Students return to 

school.  

Week 2 Monday 27 April - Public Holiday-

ANZAC Day (in lieu of Saturday) 

SCHOOL CALENDAR 2014                                       

Dates for your Diary 

  

Leo Sander KDH  

  

Abbey Mortlock KDH Archie Wood KDH 

Chloe Jeffrey KDH Jacob Taylor KDH 

Lily Martin KDH Nathan Caruana KDH 

Sara Dyson KDH Yalda Barakzay KDH 

R.V. Sarin KDH  

12 PB Cards 

It’s not OK to be away 
It’s not great to be late 

A reminder that school commences 

at 9.25 am and concludes at 3.25pm 



 Kindergarten Enrolments 2015 

Wollondilly Public School is still accepting Kindergarten enrolments for 2015 If you have a child who is 

turning 5 by 31 July 2015, please collect an  enrolment form from the School Office.  When you come to school to 

enrol your child please bring the  following documents with you: 

 Proof of student’s residential address (e.g.  original copies of council rates notice,  residential lease, electricity 

accounts, statutory declaration etc). 

 Birth Certificate or identity documents 

 Immunisation history statement 

 Copies of any family law or other relevant court orders. (if applicable) 

Please return any completed enrolment forms  together with supporting documentation for  processing to the 

School Office. 

 

Thank you  

School Administration                                                                

 

School Student Transport Scheme 2015 

It is a Transport for NSW requirement that a new bus Application for Travel Form must be completed prior to any 

child commencing year 3 in 2015. 

If your child is commencing Year 3 next year, please obtain a new application form, from the School Office.  All 

boxes in Section 6 must be completed.  Please return the form, back to the school as soon as possible.  We will 

arrange to validate the form prior to the end of term 4.  This will ensure that you receive the bus pass prior to the 

commencement of the new school year. 

If your child is remaining in Year 2 in the new school year, please note this information in the “Information Up-

date” section of the form and sign and return the form to the school office for processing. 

School Administration 

News from the School Office 

2015 Book Pack Price List 

Kindergarten  $44.00 
 (includes Maths text book) 
Year 1   $56.50  

(includes Maths text book and homework book) 
Year 2   $53.50  

(includes Maths text book and homework book) 
Year 3   $48.00 

 (includes Maths text book and homework book) 
Year 4   $48.00 

 (includes Maths text book and homework book) 
Year 5   $38.00  

(includes Maths text book and homework book) 
Year 6   $38.00  

(includes Maths text book and homework book) 
3-6S   $18.00 



THE BEST HOLIDAYS HAPPEN AT CAMP 
 Relaxing 

 Great value 

 Fun 

 Safe 

Tick every box this school holidays with a 

Sport and Recreation Camp. Our popular 

Kids' and Family Camps offer a range 

of exc iting activities to keep even the 

biggest kid entertained. Try your hand 

at over 40 dif ferent activities, including 

fishing, mountain biking, surfi ng, abseiling, 

crafts, kayaking, cooking and more, and 

relax knowing you're in good hands. Kids' 

Day Camps start from $47; Family Camp 

weekends start from $168 for kids and $238 

for adults. Kids under five years attend free 

of charge. Cost includes accommodation, 

meals and activities. 

 

dsr.nsw.gov.au/kidscamps 

dsr.nsw.gov.au/ familycamps 

1313 02 facebook.com/nswsportandrecreation 

 

Bonus! Residential Kids' Camps 

include supervised transport from: 

 Central Station, Sydney 

 Penrith 

 Lithgow 

 Bathurst 

 Orange 

 Wellington 

 Brooklyn 

 Mooney Mooney 



ICC Cricket World Cup Comes to  
Goulburn this Summer 

        

      ICC World Cup Trophy Tour 
     

Wednesday 31st, December 2014 
7.00am – 11.00am 

Belmore Park, Auburn Street Goulburn 
 

      Have your photo taken with the ICC World Cup and test your batting and bowling skills 
 

 

ICC World Cup Destination Home Ground Cricket Tour 
 

  Saturday 17th, January 2015  2pm -  10pm  
  Sunday 18th, January 2015  12pm  -  8pm 
  Carr Confoy Park Goulburn 

 
Featuring: 

A travelling cricket museum featuring items from the world famous 
Bradman Museum and   other collections 

Watch Live cricket action from a unique video truck  
(Sat 17 Sydney Thunder vs Melbourne All Stars T20 BBL, Sun 18 Jan 

Aust vs India Carlton ODI) 
Cricket-themed activities facilitated by Cricket NSW staff 

Family fun with promotions and giveaways 
Opportunities to play cricket with, or meet cricket legends 

  
For any interest Junior players interested in playing in scheduled   
matches on Sunday 18th January please contact Danny Yeadon 

(48221529 or yeadon6@bigpond.com)  
For any interested senior players please contact Tim Price                 

(0408 236 726 or  yecirp05@yahoo.com) 

 
for more information go to    http://gdjca.nsw.cricket.com.au or 

 
Follow us on Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/pages/Goulburn-District

-Junior-Cricket-Association/1459058787686423 
 

 
 
 

https://www.facebook.com/pages/Goulburn-District-Junior-Cricket-Association/1459058787686423
https://www.facebook.com/pages/Goulburn-District-Junior-Cricket-Association/1459058787686423


 

 

Do you know a child who is a fussy eater? 
At Go4Fun, kids and parents go on a supermarket tour to learn about new foods and 

read food labels. We even show you how to set rewards when your child tries        

something new.  

Enrol now for a Term 1 2015  

program in Goulburn! 
 

For more information or to register your family: 

Free Call: 1800 780 900 

SMS 0409 745 645 for a call back  

www.go4fun.com.au 

natania.copp@gsahs.health.nsw.gov.au 
 

*This is a treatment program aimed at children above the healthy weight range. Par-
ents join their children for each session of the 10 week program. 

 

FREE fun program for kids 7-13 to become fitter, healthier & happier 

Is it hard to get your child away from the TV and playing  

outside? 
We can help!!! 

Enrol now for a Term 1 2015 

 program in Goulburn! 
 

For more information or to register your family: 

Free Call: 1800 780 900 

SMS 0409 745 645 for a call back  

www.go4fun.com.au 

natania.copp@gsahs.health.nsw.gov.au 

This is a treatment program aimed at children above the healthy weight range. Parents join their chil-
dren for each session of the 10 week program. 

FREE fun program for kids 7-13 to become fitter, healthier & happier 

https://popnet.health.nsw.gov.au/download/attachments/25959360/3_Go4Fun_cmyk_tag_red_band.eps?version=1&modificationDate=1369796418827
http://www.go4fun.com.au
mailto:natania.copp@gsahs.health.nsw.gov.au
http://www.go4fun.com.au
mailto:natania.copp@gsahs.health.nsw.gov.au


COMMONWEALTH BANK SCHOOL BANKING 

 

Wollondilly P & C is happy to advise that School Banking will be back in 2015! 
 
The School Banking Program is a great way to   encourage your child to save 
regularly and also  includes an exciting rewards program.  Every time your 
child makes a deposit at school, regardless of the amount, they will receive a 
Dollarmite token.  When they have 10 tokens they can redeem them for a    
Dollarmite reward item. 
 
School Banking is also a great fundraiser for our school.  The P & C  receive 
$5- when children make their first deposit at school and a commission on every 
deposit made through the School Banking Program. 
 
If your child has an existing Commonwealth Bank Youthsaver account they can 
start school banking. If you are new to Wollondilly School and your child does 
not have an account, you just need to call into any Commonwealth Bank 
branch and ask to open a Youthsaver account for School Banking. Remember 
to take identification for you and your child. Other options for opening accounts 
are going to see your schools banking co-ordinator.    
 
School Banking will take place on the veranda of the library, every Tuesday, 
between 9.00am – 9.25am.  All you need to do is to bring your dollarmite     
wallet, deposit book and the money you want to bank and one of our school 
banking coordinators will be on hand to take your deposit. 
 
If you have any queries please contact our school banking coordinator Tracy 
Field (0434903627). 
 
We look forward to you supporting the School  Banking program at our school.      
                                                                                                                                                                                              
Tracy Field 
 


